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February 13 , 2004

FINAL

Report of the UNOLS Working Group on Ocean

Observatory Facility Needs
The UNOLS Council formed a Working Group on Ocean Observatory Facility Needs in February 2003 to
assess compatibility of current and planned UNOLS assets with requirements generated by the Ocean
Observing Initiative (OOI) and related programs. The Working Group's report is now available.  The
findings and recommendations contained in the report are based on detailed consideration of ocean
observatory related issues.

The report can be viewed and downloaded at the following URL: 
<http://archive.unols.org/committees/fic/observatory/observrpt.pdf> (4.4 MB). 

PLEASE NOTE: Adobe version 5.0 or higher is needed to open the document.

Community feedback is requested.  Comments can be provided in the space below, or they can be sent by
e-mail to the UNOLS Office at office@unols.org.

 

Reviewer Feedback Form

Please provide your Name, Organization and e-mail address (optional).

 Name: Last, First MI
Organization
E-mail

Comments regarding the report can be provided in the space below.  If the comment is in regard to
a specific section, please indicate the section number(s).
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Thank you for completing this form. 

submit  Clear


